
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Our ref: TRo/SEd 

 
 
25 April 2024  

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Bridlington Visit – 27 June 2024 

 

We have arranged a visit to Bridlington on Thursday 27 June for the Year 2 children. The children will need to 

be in school for 07:30am as the coach to Bridlington will be leaving at 08:00am. The coach will be returning 
to school at approximately 17:15pm. Children do not need to wear school uniform but will need sensible 

school shoes.  

 
As your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, a packed lunch can be provided by school, please confirm 

your child’s choice using the Microsoft Form below. As part of the visit to Bridlington on Thursday 27 June 2024, 

the children will have the opportunity to have lunch on the North Beach and paddle, ankle deep, at the 
edge of the sea under close supervision. Please complete the Microsoft Office form to give consent for 

paddling and if your child requires a packed lunch from school.  

 
https://forms.office.com/e/FHTv2ew43T  

 
Please confirm your child’s consent through ParentPay. The total cost for this event is £19.00 per child, which 

is payable by ParentPay only, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. For us to 

secure the event, it is important that we receive payment prior to the trip taking place. Please ensure payment 
is made by 7 June 2024. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as 
this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the event, please come in and discuss this 

with us. 

 
We are really looking forward to this experience! 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 

Mrs T Rowbottom 

Teacher  
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/FHTv2ew43T

